THBC Minutes 7/15/24

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Review and acceptance of 7/11/24 minutes.

The committee discussed and organized thoughts for the monthly Town Board meeting on
7/16/24. Joe DeYoung, acting as the Town Engineer, attended the meeting and assisted the
committee with protocols and procedures when having vendors (Jewell and General

Engineering) present their proposal to the board.

Meeting adjourned at 8:51 pm.
Submitted by Ellen Richter



